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Erratum to: J Thorac Dis 2017;9:E529-30

Reintervention after thoracic endovascular aortic repair deserves more attention

In the article that appeared on Page E529–E530, Vol 9, No 5 (May 2017) Issue of the Journal of Thoracic Disease (1), there 
is an error in the Provenance. It was the Section Editor Dr. Lei Zhang instead of Dr. Kai Zhu who had invited this letter. 
Therefore, the correct Provenance should be shown as:
Provenance: This is an invited article commissioned by the Section Editor Lei Zhang (Department of Vascular Surgery, 
Changhai Hospital, Second Military Medical University, Shanghai, China).

The publisher regrets the error.
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